
October 15, 19B1.

Dr. C. F. Martin,
Dean of the Faculty of Medicine.

Dear Dr. Martin,

I am delighted tc hear of the 
generosity of Dr. Harold Pittie, and please 
make a point of introducing him to me eo that 
* my thanks. If he la attending the
Banquet thnt would seem to he an appropriate time.

Ever yours faithfully,
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